Date:

December 9, 2014
To:

Marco A. Salvino, Sr., Mayor 


Bobbie H. Grace, Vice Mayor 



Chickie Brandimarte, Commissioner



Walter B. Duke, III Commissioner

Albert C. Jones, Commissioner

From:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

By:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Subject:
Florida Inland Navigation District Grant Award
In April 2012, the City of Dania Beach submitted a grant application to the Florida Inland Navigation District (FIND) for the third and final request for grant funding for the Dania Beach Marina Project.  FIND approved the grant application in the amount of $617,495.00.  
The resolution on tonight’s agenda accepts the award of $617,495.00, authorizes city officials to execute the agreement, and returns funds from the marina project back to the general fund. 
This last grant award brings the total funding from the Florida Inland Navigation District for this project to over three million dollars.
Recommendation  
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the resolution that accepts the grant award, authorizes the execution of the agreement and transfer funds from the Capital Fund - Marina Construction Project to the City General Fund – Appropriation of Unassigned Fund. 
